
 

 ELECTION RESULTS ARE IN……..  

Congratulations To Our New  

Lay Director Judy Holt  

English PreCursillo Director Keith Sanford  

Thank you to Lois Schering, Robb Morris, Aurora Gardner, and Jim Holt for 

their past service on the Secretariat!  

The continuing members of the Secretariat:  

Debbie Ferrari-Treasurer, Micheline Parkey-English Post Cursillo, Sofia 

Delgado-Spanish PreCursillo, Nancy Kinerson-Spanish 4th Day Workshop, 

Guadalupe Espinoza-Spanish Cursillo Director, Toni Jacobs-Secretary,    

Fr. Alex Waraksa- Spiritual Director  

English Cursillo Director, January 2014–-December 2016: duties involve 

responsibility for coordinating Cursillo weekends, taking charge of weekend 

supplies and inventory, as well as coordinating set up and break down of 

weekends.  

English 4th Day Workshop Director, January 2014—December 2015:     

duties involve setting up 4th Day Workshop activities by preparing agenda 

for workshop, developing technical talks, purchasing supplies for workshop 

and verifying location and date. 4th Day Workshop takes place every other 

month.  

If God is calling you, please submit in writing your willingness to serve by 

December 4, 2013, and send it via email to schering4@aol.com or by mail 

to Lois Schering, 1505 Cavalier Dr., Maryville, TN 37803. Please pray for 

discernment.  

This is man's glory, to persevere and abide in the service of God. --Saint Irenaeus,  

Father of the Church  


